
         
 
 
Date: 15.07.2015 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
Attn: OET Dept. 
 
 
 
Ref:   Request to add a new model to an existing family (Modification) 
  for FCC Certification No:  SDL-PRA3XR02 
 (Original Grant date:08/29/2013 ) 
 Applicant: Hilti Corporation  
 
 
Dear Examiner, 
  
This is a request to add a new model to an existing family under FCC Certification No: SDL-PRA3XR02 
originally granted on 08/29/2013  .  The new model is PRA 300  
 
The difference between PRA 300 to the existing family is: 
  
 
 
• No change in the electronic board (RF board is identical) 
 
• Keyboard appearance change on front side 
 
• Copper shield added behind the display 
 
 
If you have any questions regarding this application, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Mr. Thomas Ring  
Manager Certification  

 
 


